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Dear Professor Byrne. 

Re: Formal complaint 

Please refer to the accompanying copy of the cover letter introducing my formal 
complaint to the Australian Research Council. 

After eight years of independent investigation I draw to your attention my 
comprehensive and factual complaint made with extensive supporting 
documentation. It confirms that politicised claims that hydrocarbon fuels affect 
global climate or climate variability are unfounded and contradict empirical 
evidence. 

Yet my understanding is that ARC funding has directly and/or indirectly 
supported academics making such claims. Unless ARC research can provide 
clear empirical evidence within a logical framework proving that carbon dioxide 
from human activity causes climate change, I please request that ARC cease 
funding any and all activity corrupting Australian science. 

The misrepresentation of climate and science is hurting science, humanity and 
our precious natural environment. 

I look forward to your reply and am available to meet with you to assist in 
restoring scientific integrity. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Original personally signed 

 

Malcolm Roberts 

 

cc: www.climate.conscious.com.au/empiricaloh.html 

 

180 Haven Road 

Pullenvale Qld 4069 

Australia 

E: malcolmr@conscious.com.au 

W: www.conscious.com.au 

P: 61 7 3374 3374 

M: 61 4 1964 2379 

LinkedIn: Malcolm Ieuan Roberts 
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